TOWN OF WESTFIELD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Westfield at 7:00p.m. on Monday, July 25, 2022 at 23 Elm Street, Westfield New York, in the North Room, for the purpose of hearing all persons in regards to proposed Local Law No.2 of 2022, which will adopt new definitions for and regulation of greenhouses, campgrounds, travel trailers, and commercial recreation.

Any resident of the Town of Westfield is entitled to be heard upon the proposed local law at such hearing. A copy of the proposed local law is available for review at the Town Clerk’s Office, 23 Elm Street, Westfield New York 14787.


By the Order of the Town Board
Andrea L Babcock, Town Clerk 

